
BLESSED TRINITY COLLEGE PTFA 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON JUNE 13th 2016 

 

PRESENT 

Karen Brierley, Jane Cook, Helen Duffy, Donna Fielding, Debra Frost,  

Michelle Llewellyn-Evans, Allison McKittrick, Jill Martins, Debra Preston,                            

Sarah Stalton-Tracey. 

APOLOGIES  

Judith Dand. Eamon Robinson. 

MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 

Approved 

MATTERS ARISING & FUTURE EVENTS 

Jane Cook and Debra Preston will retire from this month, and Helen Duffy will retire following 

the July meeting. Thanks to all for their commitment to the PTFA and the community of 

Blessed Trinity RC College. All other attendees will be continuing with the PTFA for the 

foreseeable future. 

The May Ball was a very enjoyable evening and successfully raised £485.38. PTFA paid 

£92.85 for three guests who were unable to attend. Thank you letters have been sent to 

those organisations which generously supported us with raffle prizes (and will be sent shortly 

to SCA Ltd). The room at The Oaks was beautifully presented and looked amazing in our 

royal blue and gold! 

We currently have approximately £4,000 in our accounts, and in September we will be able 

to look at any funding requests from staff. 

SST and D Frost and AMcK are available for the Y7 induction evening, to publicise the 

PTFA. D Fielding to check with P Thompson if we still have a publicity board. 

We will look to hold a disco for next year’s Y7 and also Y8 who asked for this, after enjoying 

the last one in December. D Fielding will check dates in the school diary but we will look at 

27/10/16 for Y8 (tied in with Hallowe’en) and 1/12/16 for Y7 similarly to last year, linking to a 

Christmas shopping opportunity for parents. Refreshments to be sold should include those 

items popular last time, which were coke, bottled water and crisps. 

We will look into arrangements for a celebration of the 10th anniversary of BTRCC next year. 

FINANCIAL REPORT 

Monthly Draw A/C    £2193.37 (as at 27/5/16) 

Community Fund   £1968.88 (as at 27/5/16) 



MONTHLY DRAW 

June  

1st   £100  No 70   Mrs D Williams 

2nd  £50  No 258  Mrs W Locke 

3rd  £25  No 236  Mr G Burnie  

4th  £15  No 37   Mrs C Richmond 

5th  £10  No 171  Miss K Tattersall 

 

NEXT MEETING IS ON 11/7/16.  See you there! 


